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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) Users, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
Electric Industry Registry (EIR) GUI Enhancement
DATE:

November 18, 2016
Dear WEQ Members and NAESB EIR Users,
On November 30, 2016, the graphical user interface (GUI) for the NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) will be upgraded.  The upgrade is scheduled to take place at 1:30 PM Central Standard Time and is not expected to cause any noticeable change to the interface with which registry users interact.  While no user impact is anticipated, should you incur any issues, please contact the OATI Help Desk at 763-201-2020.  This upgrade will consist of routine maintenance, but multiple browser compatibility is in the long-term plans for the GUI.
The NAESB managed EIR serves as the central repository for information utilized by the electric industry.  In 2012, the NAESB EIR replaced the NERC Transmission System Information Networks (TSIN) as the industry registry tool.  OATI serves as the NAESB chosen system administrator for the EIR and manages the tool as OATI webRegistry.  
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Rae McQuade, President
EIR GUI Update

